
 

Bulletin 
Edition 18 

Date:  3rd December 2020 

Please submit any information you 
would like included in the next bulletin 

by Monday 14th December to  
info@cnca.org.uk 

 

 

CNCA’s DBS Service 
 

Please contact us with your 
DBS applications and get in 
touch with any enquiries. 

We are currently collecting 
postal applications weekly 
so they may take slightly 

longer than usual. 

 

Croydon is now subject 
to Tier 2 restrictions.   
Find out more here 

Christmas Meals in the Borough 
 

Can you help?  Do you know of anywhere offering free Christmas lunches,  
deliveries or other arrangements for those in need over the festive period?   

Please let us know at:  info@cnca.org.uk 

CVA will be running a Christmas 
Day event providing food ham-
pers and gift packages for up to 
50 families. In the run up to 
Christmas, from 1stDecember, 
donations will be accepted 10-12 
every weekday.  More info can be found here 

 
 
 
 

 
In our impact of Covid 19 reports published in May we mentioned 
the issue of mental health. We are pleased to see that there is 
a course open to all Croydon residents, funded 
by Croydon Council is being offered to help people be-

come mental health first aiders. The campaign comes after the mental 
health charity Mind revealed the scale of the impact of the coronavirus 
on mental health. Anyone can take the course, who is ready and willing. Follow 
the link below to sign up. Find out more here>>>  You can sign up by emailing: 
MHFA@croydon.gov.uk  
          ————————————————————————- 

Croydon Adult Social Services User  
Panel (CASSUP) 
CASSUP is a group of service users, carers of 

service users and Croydon residents who have a strong commitment to improv-
ing the way things are done. The panel meets six times a year and works in 
partnership with decision makers. They represent the views of the community 
to improve service delivery and access to social care services. Presently this 
group is looking to expand the diversity of this group, therefore if you are inter-
ested in joining please visit the link below to sign up.   Apply to join the CASSUP 
panel here. 

 Reminder:  deadline 11th Dec.  

Seed Funding for Projects that bring                      
Neighbours Together 

           https://www.near-neighbours.org.uk/small-grants 

           Small grants from £250 - £3000 

Click here for Christmas projects in and around Purley Baptist Church   

mailto:info@cnca.org.uk
https://news.croydon.gov.uk/croydon-subject-to-tier-2-restrictions-from-midnight-tonight/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/virtual-coffee-morning-covid-19-information-myths-tickets-131177787293
https://news.croydon.gov.uk/covid-19-update-a-message-from-councillor-hamida-ali-leader-of-the-council-6/
https://mailchi.mp/cvalive.org.uk/keep-connected-covid19update40-november2020-1159004?e=5c9fd69685
https://www.healthwatchcroydon.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/How-is-COVID19-affecting-Croydon-residents-Stakeholder-Report-No-2-22-May-2020.pdf
https://healthwatchcroydon.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4ff017ff5e7ce834e0bcc0000&id=27cdcfe4b4&e=152cf77e51
mailto:MHFA@croydon.gov.uk
https://healthwatchcroydon.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4ff017ff5e7ce834e0bcc0000&id=cf09dd6d4f&e=152cf77e51
https://healthwatchcroydon.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4ff017ff5e7ce834e0bcc0000&id=cf09dd6d4f&e=152cf77e51
https://www.near-neighbours.org.uk/small-grants
https://www.purleybaptist.org/Groups/353458/Christmas_Projects.aspx


 

Please keep sharing your good news stories and any updates/issues   
info@cnca.org.uk 

The CNCA bulletin is issued every 2 weeks.  If you’ve been forwarded this and would like to subscribe,  
please contact us at info@cnca.org.uk. 

Don’t forget, the Nordic Walking with Communities First starts this Friday, 4th De-
cember.  For further info, please contact:  athornton@communitiesfirst.uk.com or 
call Adam on  07429 393972 

 

CNCA Befriending  Service—A Case Study 
 

Mrs B aged 80 lives alone and her only son lives abroad.  We provide her with a telephone be-
friending service during the Covid-19 lockdown and we have a good one hour conversation 
once a week.  I asked her how she is managing, as she does not have many friends who live locally to her.   
 

She told me she decided that her laptop would be her window to the outside world, and she bought a laptop and played around with it 
until she familiarised herself with it.  As a book lover, reading is her main hobby, and she regularly googles people and places featured in 
her novels.  Mrs B also loves music, and she gets a huge buzz from listening to her favourite bands on YouTube, and learning about other 
musicians from her favourite genres, especially jazz.  Her son introduces her to his favourite bands too, so they have a shared inter-
est.  Mrs B has also discovered the Sky Arts Channel, and has been following the biographies of some of her favourite film stars.   
 

In spite of the lockdown, Mrs B says that time seems to go very quickly, and having access to the internet has helped to keep her mind 
sharper than it would have been, especially as she rarely sees people face to face.  One of our colleagues regularly skypes with one of her 
clients, and this is something that we hope to encourage, as there is no substitute for being able to smile at someone you are talking with. 

Carers Infor-
mation Service 
Please follow this 
link for the latest 
news  with links to 
their newsletter & e-bulletin 
http://www.carersinfo.org.uk/
useful-information/newsletter  

Carers eligible for free flu vaccine  
 
If you are the main carer for an elderly or disabled person, or 
you’re receiving a Carer's Allowance, you are eligible for a free flu 
vaccine. If this applies to you, speak to your GP or local pharmacist 
about getting your flu vaccine. 
The flu vaccine is a safe and effective vaccine. It’s offered every 
year on the NHS to help protect people at risk of flu and its compli-
cations.  
During the pandemic, changes have been made to make sure it’s 
safe for you to have the flu vaccine at GP surgeries and pharmacies. 
These changes include social distancing, hand washing and wearing 
protective equipment. It’s important to go to your appointments 
unless you or someone you live with has symptoms of coronavirus. 
 
Find out more about who is eligible to get the free flu vaccine, visit: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/flu-influenza-vaccine/ 

Maria is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.  
Topic: Fri Seated Exercise  
Time: This is a recurring meeting Meet anytime    
Join Zoom Meeting https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76807227448pwd=SytyVlV4TlkyaHdJL0Vtcjh3N3VCQT09  
Meeting ID: 768 0722 7448  
Passcode: 0rm2Mg 

 
 
 

 
The British Red Cross Commu-
nity Resilience Workshop in 
Croydon  … 4th Dec, 12.30pm.  
Book your place here. 

mailto:info@cnca.org.uk
http://www.carersinfo.org.uk/useful-information/newsletter
http://www.carersinfo.org.uk/useful-information/newsletter
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bame-christmas-quiz-night-2020-tickets-130410456185
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/flu-influenza-vaccine/
https://aski.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6f04af027e58ea346dc4eb2c0&id=f5c7ea8069&e=4783a46312
https://croydoncc.wordpress.com/2020/11/23/british-red-cross-community-resilience-workshop-croydon-4-dec/?fbclid=IwAR3u2jR6c8X7aFyouGXbzcsybNZ_ZP7rkf9wDb08VJkjN3R60fgOsAO0oGQ

